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As a lifelong Oregonian, I highly oppose this change. I am very proud of Oregon 

leading the country in mail in ballots. It assists making voting accessible to a wider 

range of voters, allowing people to drop off ballots before the election date, take time 

to read the voters pamphlet, do research, and not have to worry about their workday 

and not having time to vote. Voting by mail helps families who have children in 

activities that may occur on election day. It helps those work work and commute long 

days and cannot take the time off to go to the polls. Assists for people who may be 

traveling or out of town on election day be able to mail in their ballot to make sure 

their voice is heard. Please consider all voices in Oregon and keep our election 

system fair for everyone. Thank you.  


